
From: George Shea <geoirishbox@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 2:59:28 PM 
To: Malcolm, James <jmalcolm@marincounty.org> 
Cc: Sausalito Yacht Harbor <elsa@syharbor.com> 
Subject: RBRA Mooring Field

I completely object to this idea.  Why do a few people get to squat on the Bay?  In my 
opinion this is poorly thought out plan apparently to ease the County's obligation to find 
housing for poor people.  Living aboard a moored boat is dangerous for those residing 
on vessels.  What is the plan for providing food, sewage pumping out, water???  Where 
will all the dinghys park as the moored out people come and go? 

Meanwhile it might be nice for the authorities to consider the investment boat owners 
have berthing their craft.  Living aboard is just not a viable solution. 

Who is going to me liable when a mooring fails and it and the boat drift away in a storm? 
Who is going to pay to rescue these folks? 
Stick to the original well thought out plan to slowly but surely open up the Sausalito 
waters to the public without having another homeless enclave on public land/water.  So 
far successful. 

NO MOORINGS PLEASE 

George J. Shea 
Marin ADI Panel Attorney 
415-999-9358
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